
 
 
 

It's been another really successful year at Reaside.
 

 Our children have taken part in amazing evens such
as sports tournaments, Young Voices, creating our

very own Reaside allotment and some even had the
opportunity to meet Prince William! We had a hugely
successful Ofsted inspection in March and our Year 6
children had their hard work recognized in their SATs

results in July. 
 

I hope that you all have a wonderful rest over the
summer and I'm already looking forward to

welcoming you all back in September, as well as
welcoming our new year 2 families! The leadership

team at Reaside are already very involved in planning
for the new academic year, which we are sure is

going to be even better! Stay safe and have a
wonderful Summer!

Please see Reaside Academy
2023/2024 Parent's Planner on the

last page of the newsletter!!!

We have started working
alongside a charity called Let's
Localise. They support schools

with getting donations with
anything from iPads, to books, to

gardening equipment for the
school. Please support us by

joining the Let's Localise platform
so that we can get our wish list

out to as many people as
possible!

 
www.letslocalise.co.uk

 
 Please take a look at the website

and give Reaside a follow

www.reasideacademy.co.uk

MESSAGE FROM
MRS CARRIER DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

BREAKFAST CLUB

@reasideacademy

A reminder that our breakfast club runs every
day from 8am.  This is completely free!  If you
would like your child to attend, please book
them in with the school office.  We can not
accept children just turning up on the day

without prior notice.

Find us on Facebook:  
Reaside Academy

ReasideReaside
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LET'S LOCALISE



Our school attendance target is 96%.
 

Best classes attendance this week:  6K with an amazing 98%!
 

Whole school attendance figure year to date:  91.5%
 

Class attendance:
3OL - 95%                                    3D - 92%
4S - 97%                                      4C - 90%

5W -  84%                                     5J - 87%
 6K -  98%                                      6B - 88%

ATTENDANCE MATTERS



Today we say goodbye to Mrs Larkin who is retiring
from Reaside after 16 years of dedicated work with our

children and families.  Mrs Larkin has seen over a
thousand children come through the school and seen
a huge amount of change in that time including a new
school building, worked for 7 Head Teachers and seen

numerous staff changes.
 

Mrs Larkin has been an incredibly important member
of staff at our school and will be a huge loss to us.  On
a personal level, we will all miss her sense of humour

and her ability to always maintain a level-headed
approach to life!

 
We wish her a long and happy retirement!

I am delighted to officially welcome Rosey
Cole to the Reaside staff team.

 
Many of you will recognize Rosey as she has
been working with us as a Pathfider worker
for a few months, supporting both children

and families. 
 

Rosey has now been taken on by the school
as a learning mentor. Within this role, she

will be responsible for continuing to support
our children and families as well as being

responsible for attendance. 
 

We are thrilled to have her join our team! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE WONDERFUL THINGS WE ARE UP TO 
 

Gardening Club have done an amazing job of planting and maintaining the
allotment this year. We should have lots of lovely, fresh fruit and veg in

September.



Year 3 over the past few weeks have been looking at a poetry unit in
English. They have gotten really involved in these lessons and have
been super creative when writing their own versions of the poems. 

 
Some of them have shown a real flare for rhyme and all have

produced work to be proud of!   

Thinking about an escape plan in your home should there be a fire. 
and making sure you've got working smoke detectors which are tested

every week  

 
 

Year 4 on Monday 17th July,  had a really cool workshop all about Fire Safety
and what to do during a fire. Real Firefighters from Northfield Fire Station,

Green Watch came to our school hall and taught us the dangers of fires. It
was really scary to see how quickly the fire can spread in just 3 minutes. We
learnt about how to make sure there are less hazards in a kitchen and also

what to do if your clothes catch fire. You have to: 'Stop, Drop and Roll'. 
 

-Maisie Cash 4C 
 

Another thing that came out of the workshop that we want to share with you
is the importance of: 



Year 6 have been completing some Blitz Art during their final few theme lessons. The children
used watercolours to create a fiery background and black card to silhouette a city

landscape!
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 5 built a wooden prototype of a truss bridge this week and have
evaluated it, stating which materials would be best to use and how they

could make it stronger.








